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North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation
North P.O. Box 300

"%/‘//“\\\\§ Atlantic Seabrook, NH 03874

(603) 4749521

\

The Northeast Utilities System
NYN-95089

October 31, 1995

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk
Reference: (a) Facility Operating License No. NPF-86, Docket No. 50-443

(b) NRC Generic Letter 95-07, dated August 17, 1995, “Pressure Locking and
Thermal Binding of Safety-Related Power-Operated Gate Valves”

(c) North Atlantic Letter NYN-95080, dated October 13, 1995, “Response to
Generic Letter 95-07", Ted C. Feigenbaum to NRC

Subject: Supplemental Response to Generic Letter 95-07

Gentlemen:

North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation (North Atlantic) responded to NRC Generic Letter 95-07 on
October 13, 1995 [Reference (¢)]. Generic Letter 95-07 required that the responses thereto be submitted under oath
or affirmation pursuant to 10CFR50.54 (f). The North Atlantic response to Generic Letter 95-07 inadvertently
omitted the required statement of oath or affirmation. This supplemental response to Generic Letter 95-07 is being
submitted to satisfy the oath or affirmation requirement for the North Atlantic response to Generic Letter 95-07.
North Atlantic requests that the statement of oath provided herein be applied to the referenced response to Generic
Letter 95-07 [Reference (¢)]. This supplemental response in no other way affects the information provided in
Reference (¢).

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. James M. Peschel, Regulatory
Compliance Manager, at (603) 474-9521| extension 3772.
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Sworn and Subscribed to before me this 3 1st day of October, 1995

Susan J. Messer, Public
My Commission Expires: December 22, 1998
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention;  Document Control Desk

cC!

Mr. Thomas T. Martin

Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region |

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. Albert W. De Agazio, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate 1-4

Division of Reactor Projects

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. John B. Macdonald

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
P.O. Box 1149

Seabrook, NH 03874

October 31, 1995
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